
Fraudulent Recruiting Activities Alert 

It has come to our attention that scammers have been offering false employment 
opportunities on behalf of Taco Bell Foundation or Taco Bell Corp. These scammers may 
be requesting personal information or money as part of the fraudulent application process 
or incorrectly stating that it is part of job responsibilities. 

These communications are fraudulent and do not originate from Taco Bell Foundation or 
Taco Bell Corp. and they are not associated with our recruitment process. Please note:  

 Valid emails from Taco Bell Foundation or Taco Bell Corp. recruiters will come from 
@yum.com or @tacobell.com. 

 All open positions at Taco Bell Foundation and Taco Bell Corp. are posted at 
jobs.tacobell.com or careers.tacobell.com. 

 All candidates for any valid Taco Bell Foundation or Taco Bell Corp. position must 
go through a formal recruitment process that includes virtual or in-person 
interviews with current Company employees. 

 Taco Bell Foundation and Taco Bell Corp. will never ask for financial or bank 
account information of any kind during any part of the recruitment process 

 Valid recruiting emails from Taco Bell Foundation or Taco Bell Corp. will not appear 
to come from any certified professional title, such as "Doctor.” 

Exercise caution and should you receive any suspicious recruitment email, we 
recommend you do not respond. Do not disclose your personal or financial details to 
anyone you do not know. If you receive such proposals, we advise you to contact your local 
police and provide them with all information you may have from the senders (email 
addresses, phone/fax details, etc.). Taco Bell Foundation and Taco Bell Corp. are not 
responsible for any claims, losses, damages, or expenses resulting from scammers. 

 


